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End of the school year  

Dear readers,  
 
This is our last issue for this 
school year. We hope you 
have enjoyed reading our Pre-
school paper! 
 
We wish you all a great 
summer break and we are 
looking forward to seeing you 
back in September for more 
Kinder News ! 
 

Editor, Claire LEWIS 
 

 

 

Planting tomatoes with the Squirrels 1&2  

 
May- Gardening (p.2&3) 
In May we celebrated Nature week and environmental week . Lots of gardening, germination experiments, 
planting and recycling... 
June- Outings and projects (p.3&4) 
All the Pre-school classes enjoyed the nice weather to go on outings while preparing their end of school year 
projects. 

 

Our school paper 

COMING IN THE NEXT ISSUE 
-Back to school  
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The Chicks and Rabbits discovering bean germination 

 

 

 
Having spent the month of May studying the magical world of nature, Maîtresse Ghislaine decided to show the children 
how plants germinate and chose radishes. Everyone planted a radish seed and soon they were growing!! Well done  
 

The Pandas/Koalas 1&2, planting radishes 

 
Maitresse Fiona introduced her class to the wonders of germination by getting each child to plant a bean and observe it 
growing. They were each able to take a bean plant home ! 
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          Tasting plants...                           Beautiful view... 

The Squirrels and the Pandas/Koalas actively took part 
in the show put on by the theater company Les 3 
Chardons. They all shared a great moment together.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Les 3 Chardons at school 

During Nature week, The Squirrels classes of 
Miss Claire and Maîtresse Caroline went to visit 
Les Jardins Partagés de Terra Segurana at 
Colomars. The children tasted lots of different 
plants and were able to pet some animals.  
  

 

  
 

  
Horses !  

 
 

Geese ! 

Outing with the Squirrels 1&2 
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Recycling with the Pandas/ Koalas 3 & 4  

 
 Miss Lila took the opportunity to talk about recycling during nature - environmental week. The children 
participated in a recycling sorting activity and created a huge poster for their classroom.  
 

    
 

 

Nature walk with the Pandas/Koalas 3&4 

 
 
Maîtresse Anne-Sophie organized a Nature Walk in her class. Each kid brought in some nature tiems and they 
were spread on the floor where the children were invited to touch or walk on them. The awakening of the senses!  
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Class outing with the Pandas/Koalas 3 
 
The Pandas/Koalas, with their teacher Maîtresse Anne-Sophie went on a morning trip to the boxing club of 
Layone’s mum. They were introduced to the sports by professionals who showed them how to train. They had 
great fun ! Thank you Layone’s mum for giving the opportunity for the kids to discover this great sport in the wake 
of the Olympics this summer in Paris. 
                   

  
 

             
 

 
 

All the Preschool team wishes you a great summer holiday !! 
 
 

    


